Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

July 21, 2003

Mr. Jason E. Lepine

I.M.A. Coordinator

Northwest Territory Metis Nation
Box 720

Fort Smith, NT
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Dear Mr. Lepine:

-

Re: IMA File:03-RB-D0001 Removal of
Correspondence from De Beers Public Record

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact review Board is in receipt of your
letter of July 17", 2003 on the above captioned topic. We ‘will circulate your
correspondence to the parties to the De Beers EA. Thefletter will be placed on the
Registry for that EA but not the Pubiic Record, which is closed.

Yours fruly,
o
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/Vern Christensen
Executive Director
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